
 

 

Dear Colleague 
 
CANCELLATION OF MEDICINES OPTIMISATION QUALITY FRAMEWORK 
WORKSHOP- 6TH FEBRUARY 2020 
 
Due to a limited demanded for the workshop on 6th February 2020, it has been 
decided that we will not proceed with the event on this date. However, we will 
proceed with the workshop scheduled for Wednesday 25th March 2020 in the 
Antrim Civic Centre. Tickets are still available and can be booked using the 
following Eventbrite link: 
 
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/86355809551  
 
Apologies for any inconvenience caused. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Joe Brogan 
Assistant Director of Integrated Care 
Head of Pharmacy and Medicines Management 
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